&

ISLE OF WIGHT

COUNTY. VIRGINIA
October 17, 2022

Paul Peters

Peters & White Construction
3032 Yadkin Rd., Suite A
Chesapeake, VA 23323

RE: Notice of Intent to Award
IFB #23-4510-083, Route 10 Water Main Extension — Phase I1

Mr. Peters,

It has been determined that your firm is the lowest responsive and responsible bidder on the subject
project. Your bid has been evaluated and we accept your alternative proposal in the amount of
$2,499,999. This letter shall serve as Notice of Intent to Award this project to your firm, Peters &
White Construction, pending final board action.

After the requisite ten-day notice of intent period, we will provide you with the Notice of Award.
At that time, please provide the required contractor documents as outlined in the Invitation to Bid
document. You will have ten days to remit those documents to us. During that time, the project
manager, Don Jennings, will reach out to you to begin coordination of the project.

After the project manager has indicated his approval and the requisite documents are in place, but
no sooner than ten days after the Notice of Intent to Award, we will issue a Notice to Proceed and
Purchase Order. No work should commence until you have received a Purchase Order or
applicable Change Order Purchase Order reflecting our acceptance and agreement of the work to
be performed.

We look forward to working with you on this project. Should you have any further questions or
need assistance in any way please let me know.

Sincerely,

Erin Wishall
Purchasing Agent

cc:
Donald Jennings, Utility Services Director
Bobby Jones, County Attorney

757-357-5949
PO Box 80, Isle of Wight, VA 23397






